DINOSAUR PROVINCIAL PARK A UNESCO World Heritage Site AA
Pt Y
Alberta Parks

Marks-Kucher 2019 Student Bursary

The Marks-Kucher Student bursary is intended to provide experience in vertebrate fieldwork for
students in graduate or undergraduate palaeontology programs (students pursuing acceptance into a
graduate or undergraduate palaeontology program may also apply).

Application due: April 30,2019 Fax to: (403) 378-4247 OR Email to: Amber.Dekam@gov.ab.ca

Student Name:

Email Address: Phone #
University:
CURRENT PROGRAM (circleyear)  1%tyear 2" year 3" year 4t year

Check program below:

Undergraduate palaeontology
Undergraduate biology
Undergraduate geology
Undergraduate other (please specify)

S O OO

0  Graduate, vertebrate palaeontology
¢  Graduate, invertebrate palaeontology
0  Graduate, palaeo-botany

INTENDED PROGRAM

0  Graduate vertebrate palaeontology
¢  Graduate, invertebrate palaeontology
0 Graduate, palaeo-botany

Briefly explain how this experience will support your academic and career objectives:



mailto:Amber.Dekam@gov.ab.ca

Please initial the following statements:

| understand that the Marks-Kucher Bursary covers only the designated program fees and meal
for One-Day Guided Excavation with added meals and accommodation for Two-Day Guided Excavation
and all additional costs are the responsibility of the bursary recipient.

| understand that this bursary cannot be transferred to anyone else.
| understand that it is my responsibility to book the program dates (mid June to mid Sept).

Applicant’s Signature: Date:

Successful applicants will be contacted by email by May 15, 2019. Transportation to the park,
accommodations and any other related expenses are the responsibility of the student. Students may
select a date from any available excavations posted in the online booking section of
www.dinosaurpark.ca (follow the links to program schedule/booking site). Students must call (403) 378-
4344 or email Amber.Dekam@gov.ab.ca to book well in advance.

University Faculty Member Signature:

By signing below, the faculty member certifies that, to the best of their knowledge, the applicant is
currently a student in or is applying for a palaeontology program, and that the student would benefit
from participating in palaeontological fieldwork.

Name of Supervisor: Title/Faculty:
Email Address: Phone #:
Signature: Date:

This opportunity is made possible through the generous support of the Marks-Kucher Bursary, and
through the efforts of Alberta Parks. The Guided Excavation is a program of Dinosaur Provincial Park
UNESCO World Heritage Site, in scientific partnership with the Royal Tyrrell Museum of Palaeontology.


mailto:Amber.Dekam@gov.ab.ca

